Dr. Scully given award by Federation of State Medical Boards

Lynne D. Williams, medical school information Dec. 11, 1991

## FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Dr. Thomas Scully, associate dean of alumni affairs for the University of Nevada School of Medicine, was awarded the sixth annual Dr. John H. Clark Leadership Award at the annual meeting of the Federation of State Medical Boards of the United States.

When given the award, Dr. Scully was praised as reflecting the spirit of the award because of his "dedicated service to the people of his state as an active and concerned member of the Nevada Board. His insight, knowledge, and good humor have proven invaluable to the Federation. He has made a significant contribution to the growth of the Federation, winning the respect of all who knew him."